
Year Groups Umpire Status Three Ump (2014) Two Ump (2014) One Ump (2014) 

Year 12 Level 2 or L1 +50 games 
Accredited (Level 1) 
Non-Accredited 

$ 80 
$ 70 
$ 60 

$ 95 
$ 85 
$ 75 

$ 140 
$ 125 
$ 110 

Year 11 Level 2 or L1 +50 games 
Accredited (Level 1) 
Non-Accredited 

N/A 
N/A 
N/A 

$ 80 
$ 70  
$ 60 

$ 120 
$ 105 
$ 90 

Year 10 Level 2 or L1 +50 games 
Accredited (Level 1) 
Non-Accredited 

N/A 
N/A 
N/A 

$ 75 
$ 65 
$ 55 

$ 110 
$ 95 
$ 80 

Year 9 Level 2 or L1 +50 games 
Accredited (Level 1) 
Non-Accredited 

N/A 
N/A 
N/A 

$ 70 
$ 60 
$ 50 

$ 105 
$ 90 
$ 75 

Year 8 Level 2 or L1 +50 games 
Accredited (Level 1) 
Non-Accredited 

N/A 
N/A 
N/A 

$ 65 
$ 55  
$ 45 

$ 95 
$ 80 
$ 65 

Year 7 Accredited  
Non-Accredited 

N/A 
N/A 

$ 35 
$ 30 

$ 45 
$ 40 

Year 6 Accredited  
Non-Accredited 

N/A 
N/A 

N/A 
N/A 

$ 40 
$ 35 

Year 4 & 5 Accredited  
Non-Accredited 

N/A 
N/A 

N/A 
N/A 

$ 35 
$ 30 

 

Definition of Level 1 +50 games 

For the purposes of the above table the “games” component of +50 games is defined as any WAFC 

recognised game of football that is 4 quarters in length. For example any junior game in the district 

(modified or open rules) or any senior game (amateurs) is included, games that are 2 halves (school 

football), carnivals or modified versions of the game (AFL 9’s) are not included. If any further 

clarification needs to be sort on this please contact the WAFC Umpire Development Manager or 

WAFC Junior Football Manager. 

Year 7 Rates 

Due to the change in the National Junior Match Policy the Year 7 up-rates are based on the Year 6 

figures. The one umpire system rate for Year 7 is higher than the Year 6 rate for reasons of a higher 

grade and the possibility of more players on a larger field leading to a greater umpire workload. The 

2 umpire system rate for year 7 is based on a fair outcome for both clubs and umpires to ensure 

clubs are not largely out of pocket and so that umpires only receive a small pay decrease moving up 

from Year 6’s but need to be mindful that their workload is reduced under the 2 umpire system. The 

Year 7 figures will be re-assessed for 2015 based on 2014 feedback. 


